Hello SU Families,
 
It’s that time of year…summer is coming to an end and we are busy getting ready for the new school year to start!  Here is some important beginning of the year info:
 
Online Registration
Thanks to the families that have already complete online registration!  This allows us to get all students assigned to classrooms so teachers can start getting everything ready.  If you need help with online registration, please let us call or stop by the office. 
 
School Supplies
Variety - the Children’s Charity is donating backpacks and school supplies for each SU student this year so you will not need to buy supplies for your student.  If you would like to purchase supplies to donate to the school, we are always in need of extra Kleenex and pencil boxes.
 
Kindergarten Kick-Off
Families with incoming kindergarteners are invited to join us from 4-5 on Thursday, August 17th for kindergarten signing, play time on the playground, a tour of the school, and an informational meeting for grown ups.  We hope to see you there!
 
Meet the Teacher Night
Families are invited to Meet the Teacher night on Monday, August 21 from 4-6.  This will be a chance for students to see their new classrooms and meet their teachers for the upcoming year.  We will also have face painting, balloon artists, arts and crafts, a light dinner, and the opportunity to apply to win a new bike.  Thanks to Variety – the Children’s Charity for partnering with us on this fun event!
 
Important Dates
8/17 Kindergarten Kick-Off
8/21 Meet the Teacher Night 4-6
8/23 First Day of School
9/4 No School-Labor Day
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!


